
EASP November 2023 

Newsletter 

ATTENDANCE  ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Eagle After School Program is funded through a grant.  The 

grant requires regular attendance to guarantee program 

funding.   Please plan on attending 3 or more days a week. 

EASP November 

Closure Dates: 

• November 3 

• November 22-24 

 

Dear EASP Families, 
 
We hope this newsletter finds you well, as we dive into the month of November at the Eagle After School Program. 
October was full of exciting activities, and we're thrilled to share some highlights with you! 
 
Truck or Treat Success: Our Truck or Treat event was a huge hit! We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to all the 
local businesses, organizations, and family members who joined us. Your presence made it a truly memorable and 
enjoyable evening for our students. It's heartwarming to see our community come together to support our children. 
 
Embracing the Chill: As the chilly temperatures settle in, it's time to dust off those winter coats, hats, and gloves. 
Please be patient during pickup times as we assist students with their winter gear. We want to make sure everyone 
is bundled up and warm before heading home. 
 
Winter Break Childcare: If you're in need of childcare during the winter break, Eagle Care, our state-licensed day-
care operated by the School District of Mauston, is here to help. We will be open from December 27th to December 
29th, from 6:30 am to 5:45 pm. If you'd like registration forms or have any questions, please reach out to us, and 
we'll be happy to assist. 
 
National Days Celebrations: We've been having a blast at EASP celebrating various national days! Recently, we 
marked National Pasta Day, with students enjoying delicious pasta and even making pasta necklaces. Next week, 
we will celebrate National Nacho Day! We're always looking for fun and educational ways to engage our students. 
 
Volunteer Opportunities: Interested in volunteering at EASP? Volunteering is a wonderful way to get involved in 
our dynamic programming. There's no significant time commitment required, and the possibilities are endless. You 
can sign up to read a book, lead a craft station, help a student with math facts, or even share a special talent or 
hobby. Our students love special guests, and we guarantee that you'll leave with a smile on your face. If you'd like 
to discuss volunteering further, please don't hesitate to call or email us. 
 
Contact Us: As always, if you have any questions, concerns, or ideas to share, don't hesitate to reach out via 
phone or email, and we'll be happy to assist in any way we can. 
 
Thank you for being part of the EASP family. We look forward to a fantastic November filled with fun, learning, and 
togetherness. Stay warm and have a wonderful month! 
 
Sincerely, 

Stephany Georgeson 

Out of School Time Coordinator 

sgeorgeson@maustonschools.org 

608-350-9058 

Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Center  


